
Dedicated Schools Budget - Budget Monitoring 2023-24 
 
 

The report of Marie Taylor (Head of Finance – Children and Education) seeks to 

present budget monitoring information against the Dedicated Schools Grant (DSG) 

for the financial year 2023-24 as at 30 April 2023 – this report is to follow as part of 

an Agenda supplement. 


